
Subject: Nomination for the AASW Norma Parker NextGen Leadership Program
Dear [Employee Name],
I am pleased to nominate you for the AASW Norma Parker NextGen Leadership Program running throughout March 2026 with a three-day immersive leadership workshop in Melbourne. 
The program has been designed by the Australian Association of Social Workers (AASW) to strengthen the leadership capacity of social work professionals and build a strong pipeline of future-focused leaders across the sector. It offers a highly practical learning experience focused on:
· Developing confidence in strategic thinking, communication, and decision-making
· Building leadership capability to navigate complex practice environments
· Strengthening professional networks and collaboration across the sector
· Enhancing your capacity to lead teams, projects, and initiatives with greater impact
Your professionalism, initiative, and commitment to continuous improvement demonstrate strong leadership potential. I believe this program will provide valuable opportunities for your growth and development, as well as tangible benefits for our team and organisation.
I encourage you to complete your application and take full advantage of this opportunity to further develop your leadership capabilities. You can find more information about the program, including application details, on the AASW website at https://www.aasw.asn.au/norma-parker-leadership-program/
Kind regards,
[Your Name]
[Your Position Title]
[Organisation Name]
[Email Address]
[Phone Number]




